Dear Families,

We hope this email finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to fostering an inclusive and respectful classroom environment, we would like to invite you to participate in a brief survey regarding the origin and pronunciation of your child's name. We believe that every student's name deserves to be pronounced correctly, honoring their cultural background and family heritage.

We understand that names hold deep significance and are a reflection of personal and family identity. By ensuring we pronounce your child's name correctly, we demonstrate our respect for their individuality and create a welcoming and inclusive community within our classroom. Your feedback and guidance will greatly assist us in this endeavor.

Please take a moment to answer the following questions:
1. What is the origin or cultural background of your child's name?
2. How is your child's name pronounced in your family or cultural tradition?
3. Are there any specific instructions or guidance you would like to provide regarding the correct pronunciation of your child's name?
4. Would you be open to sharing any additional information or stories related to the significance of your child's name?
5. Are there any other cultural or linguistic considerations we should be aware of to support your child's identity and sense of belonging in the classroom?

We appreciate your willingness to share this information with us. Please be assured that all responses will be treated with the utmost confidentiality and used solely for the purpose of creating an inclusive and respectful classroom environment.

During our interactions with your child, we will ask them directly, "How would you like me to say your name? It's important to me to say it the way it's meant to be said, the way you and your family say it." We want to ensure that we honor their name and pronounce it correctly.

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. Thank you for your continued support in creating a nurturing and inclusive educational experience for all our students.

Sincerely,

[Teacher Name] 
[Teacher Contact Information]

